
 

Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council Meeting of 2 March 2006 

3. PROPOSED ROAD STOPPING – 365 CASHMERE ROAD (HAPPY HOME ROAD BOUNDARY) 
 
 A report was submitted to the Board by Deborah Harris, Property Consultant, requesting the Board to 

support the commencement of the road stopping procedure to stop a portion of Happy Home Road 
adjoining the property at 365 Cashmere Road.  Subject to the successful conclusion of the road 
stopping process, it was proposed to sell the stopped road to the owners of 365 Cashmere Road at 
market value.  As a decision on the proposed stopping was required prior to the Christmas break, the 
report was submitted to the 15 December 2005 Council meeting.  The Board decided to support the 
commencement of the procedure to stop the subject land, on the terms set out in the officer’s report. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council minutes for the decision


